
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bankruptcy Law Update 
Tom Sewall Presenting 

 
Place: Primo – 2605 Jackson Street, Oshkosh WI 54901 
  
Time:  Thursday, January 15th, Noon – 1:30pm 
 
Cost: $13.00 – to the Winnebago County Bar Association 
 
RSVP: no later than Tuesday, January 13th to Brenda: 

bmarks@azco-inc.com  or calling 920-380-7627 
 

Mark your calendars for the following CLE Presentations: 
Presentations are held at Primo unless otherwise noted 

February 19, 2015  Juvenile Law 

 

March 19, 2015  ½ Day Conference – Family Law, Child Support 

    And Domestic Partnership 

 

April 16, 2015  Criminal Law Update 

 

May 21, 2015  TBD 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

Meghan Healy – President  

Lisa Krueger – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich/David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



 
MOCK TRIAL JUDGES NEEDED 
 
The 2015 State Bar of Wisconsin High School Mock Trial Competition will be held on 
Saturday, Feb. 14th at the Outagamie County Justice Center.   
 
We will need judges for both the morning sessions (8 a.m. until noon) and afternoon 
sessions (1 p.m. until 5:30 p.m.).  It is a lot of fun and a great way to “give back”.   
 
If you can help, please contact either Liz Nevitt (589-2166 or liz@nevittlawoffice.com) or 
Dan Clausz (830-0300 or dclausz@pbclaw.com). 
 
 
Appleton Firm Seeking Attorney 
Well established Appleton law firm seeks attorney with a minimum one year experience to 
primarily handle divorce, family and civil litigation cases, with opportunities to also handle 
matters in other practice areas.  Communication and prior client management skills 
required.  Strong ties to the local community a big plus.  Please e-mail your resume to 
jill@glenndaniels.com 
 
 
Maryland Attorney Seeking to Relocate to Appleton 

• Sitting for WI February Bar Exam 
• From Appleton originally, Graduated from West in 2006 
• Attended University of Minnesota, followed by Penn State Law 
• Judicial Clerkship for State Trial Judge – both criminal and civil cases 
• Plan is to permanently relocate back to Fox Valley Area 
• Returning to Appleton as soon as possible 
• Flexible with salary requirements / type of positions 
• Resumes / References / Writing Sample attached 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at engstrom.law.psu@gmail.com 
or on my cell phone at (920) 475-9782. 
 
Scott Engstrom 
Judicial Law Clerk 
The Honorable Margaret C. Miller 
Lancaster County Court of Common Pleas 
50 North Duke Street, 3rd Floor 
Lancaster, PA 17601 
 
Juris Doctor 
The Penn State University, Dickinson School of Law 
  
Bachelor of Arts 
The University of Minnesota 
 
 
 



 
 
Newsletter - If, as a member, you would like to post an announcement in the monthly 
newsletter, please let us know.  As in the past, these can be new-hires, job postings, space-
for-rent or other announcements that have to do with your practice.   
 
If you are a member of the WCBA, as well as a member of another non-profit organization, 
you are welcome to post event announcements to the rest of the membership encouraging 
them to attend – for example – the date for the Neenah Rotary Uncorked and Uncapped 
fundraiser, or the Black & Pink Ball benefitting the non-profit you are a board member for. 
We’d be happy to let everyone know. Send us an email and we’ll make sure it’s printed. 
 
Keep in mind, you are the contact person and will be listed in the newsletter as the point of 
contact for more information and questions. 
 
 


